
 
 
From: Admin KSI   
Sent: 20 December 2022 15:26 
To: planning@uttlesford.gov.uk 
Cc: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2022/0014 
 

Hello  

We would like to express our concerns on the above proposal to build 170 dwellings with access 
from Thaxted Road. 

Our school is full/oversubscribed as all the schools in Saffron Walden are.  We are concerned as to 
how the children who potentially may move into these would be schooled. 

Kind regards 

Julie Puxley 

Headteacher  

 




